
GOLF CLUB UPDATE – May 1/13 
 
The weather has been less than cooperative in the past couple of weeks, which has caused 
some problems with opening the course.  If all goes well, we hope to have the driving 
range and the Furber Nine open on Saturday, May 11th.  The Thompson side greens had 
fared well over the winter, but due to the snow/rain, and low temperatures of the past few 
weeks, we have encountered some setbacks.  The Thompson greens have been fertilized, 
seeded and covered with tarps and we anticipate these remaining on until late May.  We 
may have to use some temporary greens to start with.  
 
The Clubhouse will be open for membership purchases Friday, May 3rd to Sunday, May 
5th from 12 p.m. until 6 p.m.  A reminder that if you pay your membership in full by 
May 5th, you will be eligible for the 2012 rates. 
 
We have some new deals/incentives for this season: 
 

1. A new Twilite Green Fee rate of $22 for 9 holes, $32 for 18 holes will be offered 
on Sunday, Monday, and Thursday of each week, after 3 p.m. 

 
2. Adults are encouraged to bring a new junior out to try golf on Sundays after 3 

p.m. – no charge for the junior, Adult non-member green fee will be $22 
 

3. Any adult or senior who has never been a member of Kenogamisis Golf club or, 
has not been a member since 2007 is eligible to join the club at a reduced rate of 
$500/adult, $400/senior for this season. 

 
We are looking at incorporating some other new ideas in order to make the club more 
successful.  If you have any suggestions please pass them on to Wanda Brown, the Club 
Manager or any member of the Board. 
 
 
 
 


